
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
 

As news surrounding COVID-19 continues to unfold, we are committed 
to supporting this great community by providing you, our valued 
customers with everyday products at affordable prices.  
Our entire team is now focusing all efforts on cleaning and sanitizing 
with regularity, stocking shelves as often as possible and working 
directly with suppliers to address heightened demand.  
 
Due to the unprecedented demand for food and non-food products by 
the grocery industry, we are experiencing drastic shortages on many 
key items. 
Due to this fact, you may not see a print ad coming from our store for a 
limited period of time. 
 
That being said, this does not mean we are arbitrarily raising prices or 
taking advantage of this situation in any way. This means simply, we 
cannot advertise with the uncertainty of adequate stock. 
Any special allowances we are receiving will continue to reflect on the 
shelf for items in stock. 
 
As a courtesy to fellow patrons, we’re asking our customers to limit the 
number of high demand items purchased. This will help us keep shelves 
stocked, prioritizing access for all shoppers.  
 
Our goal is to serve this entire community and provide for your needs 
to the best of our capability. Thank you for your continued support. 
We are here for you, our entire team is committed to your food safety 
and availability. 
 


